
From: Francesca Sergi 
Sent: Tuesday, September 3, 2024 6:55 AM 
To: Charter Revision <CharterRevision@southbury-ct.gov> 
Subject: Drive thru charter  

  
I would like to know why Southbury doesn’t allow for a drive thru. During Covid that would have been 

extremely helpful. I wrote a letter to selectman Jeff Manville questioning it then but never received an 

answer. 

It would also be helpful if you are traveling with a child in the car. Especially if the child is sleeping. 

It doesn’t seem to benefit the working person or the busy mom. 

 

Peace 

Francesca Sergi 
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